
   

Dear Customers 

There is emergency repairs of raw water pipeline between Letaba River and George's Valley 

Plant. The plant was shut down for this purpose. This affects water supply in Tzaneen Town, 

especially the high lying areas. 

We have team on site and once the repairs are done the plant will be restarted 

We apologize for any inconvenience 

 













 
 

 

 
 


